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Article V: Rights and Duties of Members: All-Terrain Vehicles (ATVs) 

The proposal is to modify Article V: Rights and Duties of Members: All-Terrain Vehicles (ATVs) 

as follows: [Text to be added is shown in bold purple; text to be removed is shown in red.]  

During the winter months of the year, members in good standing of the Association shall be 

allowed to use four-wheel all-terrain vehicles (ATVs) for the purpose of transporting ice fishing 

equipment and supplies (e.g. ice augers, bait buckets, tip-ups, etc.) onto  on the ice of Cedar Lake.   

This permission will be contingent on the following:   
 

1. The Association member/owner of the ATV can demonstrate that the vehicle is properly 

registered and insured with the Association.  

 

2. Proper registration will be indicated by an Association sticker (with the member's 

number) prominently displayed on the right rear bumper of the vehicle.  

 

3. The Association will issue an ATV sticker to a member only after that member has 

provided the Association with:  

 

i. Valid title or other legal proof of ownership of the vehicle; and 

ii. Proof of current liability insurance coverage for the vehicle.  

  

4. The member's Association membership dues are current.   
 

5.) A safety patrol should be established for the winter months to monitor and police the 
vehicles on the ice to ensure proper members and vehicles are in good standing.  

6.) Members should no exceed more than 25 MPH without a helmet.  

 

THE USE OF ATV’S SHALL BE DONE IN A SAFE MANNER AND AT THE 

OPERATOR'S OWN RISK.  

 

Permission to use ATVs as set forth above shall be granted on a year-to-year basis by a 

majority vote of the membership at the Annual Meeting each year. Permission shall be granted 

subject to the adherence to such safety rules and regulations as may be established by the Board of 

Directors. 


